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HEARINGS 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Carlos Espinosa, Senior Planner 
Winona Planning & Zoning 

FROM: Star Holm~ U Administrator 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 

DATE: November 13, 2024 

SUBJECT: Ordinance No. 4263 

As discussed, Ordinance No. 4263, Monica's cover letter, and the City's check no. 298281 
in the amount of $100 are being returned. Please contact me at 651-361-7909 or 
mbauadministrator.oah@state.mn.us if you have any questions. 
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